
August 14, 2022 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is 
Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update: 

 Thank you to all of our parents, teachers, staff and students for a great first week of 
school. There is always a lot of energy and enthusiasm – even more this year. We are 
going to have a great year 

 Grade Level Assemblies took place on Friday as we discussed our goals, protocols, 
and procedures 

o WE spent time discussing our theme this year of “Mindset Matters” if you 
have not discussed already ask your student about our conversation and 
video around mind set and how important it is to success 

 We are doing a much better job already in the car line this year – we appreciate 
everyone’s patience and cooperation. We need everyone dropping off to pull as far 
down the car line as possible -all the way to the end – the drop off from the 
beginning to the end is equal distance. This will help facilitate the flow of traffic and 
enable students to get to class on time 

 This week we begin enforcing our tardy and dress code policies. Information can be 
found on our school’s website about both and are located in the presentation posted 
in our new student orientation power point 

o Students have 7 minutes to get from class to class during transition. A one-
hour detention is given to any student that is late 

o Dress code – no hats – and rips in jeans must be knee or below – details 
posted on our website 

 School lockers will be available for anyone who wants one through Bookkeeping for 
$1 

 Students who drive to school need a parking decal – they are sold through 
Bookkeeping for $5 – students will need driver’s license, registration, and insurance 
card for decal 

 Our first School Advisory Council meeting will be this Tuesday August 17 at 2 pm in 
Student Center 

 Back to School Night will be Tuesday August 30 at 6 pm. There will be a Title 1 
Information meeting that starts at 5:30 pm More information and schedule to follow 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and 
high spirits! 

See you at the Top! 

 


